
Jane Smart 1234  
West South Street suite 900 
Chicago IL 60600

August 31, 2002

Dear Ms. Smart, 

Thank you for you interest in our company. The rest is all greeking.The Wide Field Camera  (WFC3), 
a radial bay instrument replacement for the Wide Field Planetary Camera #2, is slated for rendezvous 
with the Hubble Space Telescope in 2003. The design of WFC3 is a well-integrated composite of new 
technologies, cost-saving recycling of original parts (housing and filter assembly), and enhancements 
of existing ACS design features. The WFC3 will have an independent near-UV and visible light chain 
(called UVIS) which includes a wide field 4kx4k CCD camera with blue sensitivity (2000A - 10000A) and 
a 48-element filter wheel (the WFPC1 SOFA - filter assembly). 

The STScI and the WFC3 Science Oversight Committee are hosting a one-day WFC3 Filter Workshop 
at the Space Telescope Science Institute on July 14, 1999 where we hope to collect the advice and  
recommendations of the community concerning the filter selection. We are taking this oppor-tunity to 
alert the community of the workshop and encourage all that are interested in participating to visit the 
WFC3 website for further details.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Anne Dawson

  
     
    
    
    
   

  
     
    
    
 

  
     
    
    
    
   


